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Dear Student,

Welcome to Peacehaven 
Community School!

A very warm welcome from all of us 
at Peacehaven Community School. 
We are very excited about 
welcoming you to your new school 
and can not wait to meet you.

We have been very busy arranging 
a variety of activities to help you 
settle into life at PCS, so that you 
can get the most out of your time 
with us. We want you to get to 
know each other and our 
wonderful sta�, who are looking 
forward to meeting you. 

We will help you �nd out more 
about PCS, including our school 
values, so that you will become a 
con�dent and happy member of 
our PCS community. Our school 
values are part of everything that 
we do to help us through our daily 
school life. They are:

Resilience: 
Have a growth mindset and rise to 
the challenge. Keep going when it 
gets di�cult and �nd a way 
through problems. Seek help when 
you need it. Learn from your 
mistakes and be con�dent.

Reliability: 
Be true to what you say and be 
trustworthy. Prioritise your 
attendance and punctuality. 
Remember equipment and 
homework. Be positive members of 
the community, the school and be a 
good friend.

We hope you �nd our newsletters 
useful and they help to alleviate any 
worries or concerns that your child 
might have about the transition 
from primary school to secondary 
school. 

Over the next few weeks they'll be 
introduced to key sta�, including 
Heads of Curriculum Areas, 
Members of our Senior Leadership 
Team and, most importantly, Yr 7 
Mentors.

Additionally, in this section we'll 
keep you updated on key dates and 
important information. 

In next week’s newsletter you will 
�nd out more from Pastoral Leader, 
Jane McCaughan and Pastoral 
Support Manager, Jo Fernee.

Any questions or enquiries, please 
email:

PCS-yr6transition@swale.at
Should your enquiry require the 
attention of our SEND Department, 
please email:

PCS-SENDyr6transition
@swale.at
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Rigour: 
Have high standards: aim to be at 
your best, present neat and 
organised work, check and improve 
your work. Look smart in the 
correct uniform.

Respect: 
Value what you have; yourself, your 
family, your school, your 
community. Listen to others 
carefully and respond politely, even 
if you disagree. Apologise if you 
have caused upset.  Be proud of 
yourself and your work. Take care of 
your environment.

Representation: 
Play your part in positive change 
and be responsible. Be proud to 
take part in community and school 
events and teams. Volunteer for 
extra-curricular activities. Be the 
change you want to see in the 
world.

Mrs McCaughan, Pastoral Leader, 
Ms Fernee, Pastoral Support 
Manager and our wonderful 
Transition Leaders will be talking to 
you about our school values over 
the next few weeks. 

There will be a huge number of 
opportunities for you at PCS as you 
begin your next steps in your 
learning journey and some of these 
will be revealed as we update you 
through this weekly newsletter.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Henocq




    

Y6 Newsletter
  

Click here for Values Video
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